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To all members of Tetsworth Parish Council 

You are summoned to attend an Extraordinary meeting of Tetsworth Parish Council as detailed below 
In Tetsworth Memorial Hall 

at 7.30pm on Tuesday 30th July 2024 
 

Members of the Public and Press are welcome to 
attend. 

 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. To Receive Declarations of Interest   Members are asked to declare any personal interest, and the nature of the 
interest  
they may have in any of the items under consideration at the meeting.   
 

3. Play Area 

To NOTE correspondence received from a member of the public expressing concern over the composition of the new 
play area surface and the progress of enquiries made. 

 

4. Proposed 20 MPH Speed Limit 

a. To NOTE the contents of the recommendation of the Director of Environment and Highways to the OCC 
Cabinet Member for Transport Management and the concerns raised by Carousel Buses Limited. 

b.  To APPROVE the Council’s response to those concerns specific to Tetsworth’s proposal for use in 
consultation with both OCC and the bus company when arranged.  

 
5. Date of the Next Meeting  

The next meeting will be held on Monday 9th September 2024 at 1930. 
 
 

6. To Close the Meeting  
    
To Note time of closure. 
 

 Open Forum 
 

 
Paul Carr 
Interim Proper Officer and RFO 


